

REMEMBERING Barry Simmons

June 16, 1939 - December 14, 2011



Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Carol Freeman

Relation: Long time neighbour in Agassiz

I am so sorry Jane and family. My thoughts are with you at this very difficult time.

Carol

Tribute from John Dumas

Relation: fellow employee

I have respectful and happy memories of Barry. He was a stable, effective, and fair principal. Barry was a good listener, and always made himself available when needed. You did a good job at Kent School, Barry. Peace.

Tribute from Art and Eleanore Klassen

Relation: Former neighbor

Dear Jane and family,

Our deepest sympathy on the loss of your husband, Jane, and of your Dad and Grand Dad. May you be comforted by your remembrances of Barry, and know that God's love and His care can carry you through this difficult time. We are so sorry for your loss. Love and best wishes, Art and Eleanore

Tribute from John and Andrea McRae

Relation: Acquaintance

Jane and family. We were so sorry to hear of your loss. May it help you all to know you are in the thoughts and prayers of many at this difficult time.

Sincerely

Jake and Andrea McRae

Relation: Former student and family friend

My thoughts are still with you Karen, Dwayne, lair and Mrs. Simmons. Mr. Simmons was always so full of life that you will think of him in your everyday life. Mr. Simmons game me pointers and TOC work early in my teaching career and for that I will always be grateful.

